
  

 

  

 

 

 

 
FAO Year 7 Parents / Carers. 

 

Friday 2nd September 2022. 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We hope you are enjoying the summer holiday. We would just like to remind you again that year 7 are 

expected in school on Wednesday 7th September. Pupils must ensure that they arrive on school 

premises in good time to join their line up queue by 8.50am. Pupils will leave school at 3.20pm. 

Please note that all year 7 pupils need to be dropped off and collected from the gates of the school. It is 

important for you to know that no parents/ carers will be granted permission to park on the school 

carpark to drop off or collect their child. If you wish to collect your child from school you are welcome to 

wait outside of the school gate for them. Not allowing parents / carers to park on the school carpark 

ensures that every one of our pupils is safe on entering and exiting the school. This safety would be 

compromised if up to 150 cars were to be allowed on site. Note that there will be members of staff on 

duty both at the start and end of the school day to make sure you child safely enters and exits the site. 

 

Furthermore, please note that the length of the school day has changed in accordance with new 

legislation that is being introduced by the Department for Education. The outline for the school day in 

summarized below. 

LINE UP  08:50  -  08:55  

REGISTRATION  08:55  -  09:20  

PERIOD 1  09:20 - 10:20  

PERIOD 2  10:20 -  11:20  

BREAK  11:20  -  11:40  

PERIOD 3  11:40  -  12:40  

YEAR 7 LUNCH   12:40  -  13:20  

PERIOD 4  13:20  -  14:20  

PERIOD 5  14:20 -  15:20  
 

 

Finally, if you have not done so already, please ensure that your child has all the correct equipment and 

uniform on their first day. The address and contact details of our main supplier is listed below.  



 

 

First Choice Uniforms 

26 Union Street 

Wednesbury 

WS10 7HD 

0121 505 7100 

http://www.firstchoiceuniforms.co.uk/ 

 

Please refer to the school website for more information on the school uniform policy. We would also 

like to remind you that your child will receive their school tie on their first day in school next week. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to Stuart Bathurst Catholic High School next Wednesday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr H. Koryl     

         Head of School.  

http://www.firstchoiceuniforms.co.uk/

